
MEMORANDUM 

TO 	Bennett Boeschenstein, County Planning/ 
Bob Carman, County Engineering/ 
Lyle Dechant, County Attorney \/ 
Tom Douville, County Health 
Steve Johnson, City Public Works" 

111 - FROM: Mark Eckert, County Administration 

DATE: September 30, 1983 

SUBJ: City/County Sewer System Issues 

Presentations and discussions occurring 
September 23 and September 29 in the Public Works Group 
concerning the City/County sewer system elicited the 
identification of problems, issues and possible courses 
of action from members. As a result, you have been 
requested to assemble this information in a concise 
report that will be presented to the County 
Commissioners. 	Please remember the reason these 
discussions were undertaken. The Commissioners wish to 
understand the options that are available to: 

1) avoid proliferation of special districts 
(sewer); and, 

2) ensure the efficient and effective delivery of 
sewer service in the Persigo Wash facility's service 
entity. 

In order to facilitate the production of this 
report, I am appointing Bennett Boeschenstein as the 
chairperson of this sub-committee. The preliminary 
draft of the report is to be submitted to the Public 
Works Group at the October 20th meeting. The final 
report should be completed by November 4th and made 
available to the Public Works Group at the meeting on 
that date. Presentation to the Board of County 
Commissioners will be arranged for the following week. 

I am confidnet that you will provide a professional 
insight into the critical situation. 
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